
Card Tricks  - 2023 
January 12th meeting 

Program - Blue jeans deconstructed and reconstructed presented by Karen Bloom.  Many 
wonderful samples were shown and explained by Karen.

Attendance and Show & Tell - 
• Trish Staffnik

• Denise Locke

• Marlys Hunt, Placemat and Quilt

• Marcie Greenberg

• Christi Jones (Guest)

• Rosa Lothrop (Guest)

• Susan Denton

• Katy Taylor

• Ellen Yacovone, Opportunity Quilt

• Maggie A. Smeh, Flower Pounding wallhanging

• Jodi Moses, Denim Painted Jacket

• Jeannette Wright, Barn blocks-colored and embroidered

• Paule-Marie Bunyan

• Kathy Bowers, Denim Pillow

• Sandy Wagner, Denim apron/Embroidered greeting card

• Diana Anderson

• Cathy Clark

• Cheryl Holtz, Denim Tote

• Rhonda Skeie

• Karen Bloom

• Jenette Damaske (Guest)

• Nancy Stein

• Elaine Mahaffey, two pieced Quilts and quilt for grand cat

• Gayle Lazar

January Birthdays - 

Karen Bloom, Cathy Clark, Dianna Anderson

Fat Quarter drawing was won by Paule-Marie Bunyan

Door Prize was won by Marcie Greenberg

Maggie announced the 2023 Challenge “Rabbit”, to be shown at the Quilt Show

Treasurer’s Report -  
Total Bank Accounts, $7400.99

Cash Accounts, $291.00

Overall Total, $7691.99

Minutes - A motion was made by Ellen Yacovone and seconded by Jeanette Wright to 
approve the Treasurers report as read. Motion passed.

A motion was made by Cathy Clark and seconded by Cheryl Holtz to approve the minutes. 
Motion passed.

Quilt Show - Ellen Yacovone presented the quilt show budget for 2023. A motions was made 
by Dianna Anderson and seconded by Jodi Moses to approve the quilt show budget. Motion 
passed.

The raffle packets will be ready and Elaine Mahaffey is working on having a class the Tuesday 
before the show.  Elaines’ goal is to have 150 quilts displayed.

2023 Retreats - Dianna Anderson reported that Card Tricks will have a two day retreat at Bear 
Cabin Inn on June 27th and 28th and in September the 27th and 28th.  These are day classes 
and will include classed, lunch and snacks.  There is a 13 person limit so plan accordingly.

Sew Day - Once a month (the last Friday of the month) will be a sew day at the church, 9 am to 
4 pm.  This will start on January 24th.







Beginning Quilt Classes will start 
at NPC, Snowflake, March 21st  for 
five sessions.  An advanced quilt 
class will start in May, in Show Low.  
Dianna Anderson and Nancy Smith 
will be facilitating.  Contact them if 
you are interested in being a helper.

Programs - Sandy Wagner is taking 
sign-ups for member interested in 
presenting demos, etcNancy Stein 
made a motion to adjourn the 
meeting and Marlys seconded the 
motion. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted by


P.S. Here are two news items

Kathy B. will be showing some quilts at the 
Happy Trails Quilters/Quilters Market,Friday, 
Feb. 17th

10 am and 2 pm


Please read about the Canyon oof Colors 
Boutique at the state show in March.  We will be 

having a discussion at our meeting.


Kathy Bowers, Secretary

 
  
  
This year AQG is providing an exciting opportunity for chapters to both 
advertise themselves and raise money for their chapter at the AQG Quilt 
Show on March 23-25. 
  
AQG has set aside a booth area where chapters can sell quilts, purses, 
decorative items, or other craft items made by their members.  Because we 
are a non-profile organization, the items for sale MUST be donated to the 
chapter and the money raised must go to the chapter’s treasury.  
  
Each chapter would be responsible for manning their booth area, collecting 
money, providing receipts to buyers, and following security procedures for 
the money collected.  The volunteers who man the booths will not be 
counted as chapter volunteers for the AQG show and will not be eligible for 
the volunteer pin or volunteer prize drawings. 
  
In return for providing booth space, tables, draping for the booth, and a 
booth sign with the name of your chapter, AQG requests that the chapter 
commit to have 20% of their membership sign-up as volunteers for the quilt 
show. 
  
If your chapter is interested in participating in our Boutique or you have 
additional questions, please contact Eva Kilgore (evakilgore@gmail.com) 
or Amanda Jeffrey (mizmanda@cox.net).  Booth spaces are limited and 
will be provided on a first come, first serve basis. 

 
  
Additional information 

•        All sales will be cash only. 
•        Items for sale should be of good quality and showcase the talents 
and abilities of your members. 


